
 

1602 N. Fares Avenue, Evansville, Indiana (812) 437-3784  

 

This letter is to inform all Operating Engineers of Local 181 that effective July 1, 2024 GenTox LLC will begin drug and 

alcohol testing for all members who test under the Southwestern Indiana Building Trades Policy. We have three 

convenient local locations, and many other locations area wide. At each of our facilities we have employees dedicated to 

our local union members.  Each of our staff members understand the urgency of getting our union members in and out 

as quickly as possible, and we strive to make that happen.  

Since all the drug and alcohol testing will be kept in-house, we can provide a more private testing experience for each of 

you. We have staff that will help you process prescription medication, and any non-negative test results that you may 

experience.  

Our goal here at GenTox is to make this transition as seamless as possible. We will mail your random letter to you and 

follow that up with a phone call. We will also mail you a reminder letter for your annual CCS card. All of these letters will 

have Local 181 and the words Random or Annual stamped on the outside of the envelope to ensure you will recognize 

the importance of the letter.  

We would love to get an email address and a picture from each of you as soon as possible. Our email address is 
gentoxunion@gentoxin.com  

The email address we will use to update you on annuals, randoms, and site closings. Your picture is for your drug 
card updates.  
 

Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions now, or in the future at 812-437-3784. 

Evansville/Vanderburgh County 
1602 N Fares Av 
Evansville, IN 47711 
M-F 8:00-5:30 
812-437-3784 
 
Tell City/Perry County 
910 Washington St. 
Tell City, IN 47586 
M-F 8:30-4:30 
812-916-9478 
 
 

Thank you, and we look forward to working with all of you. 

 

 

  

mailto:gentoxunion@gentoxin.com

